

July 26, 2016

Via email (Daniel.Meyers@lacity.org)
Daniel K. Meyers, Division Manager
Solid Resources Commercial Franchise Division
LA Sanitation
1149 South Broadway Street, 5th Floor
Los Angeles, California 90015

Re: City-Wide Exclusive Franchise System for Municipal Solid Waste Collection and Handling

Dear Mr. Meyers:

At the request of the Bureau of Sanitation and in accordance with our meeting held on July 19, 2016, United Pacific Waste hereby withdraws its application submitted to the City of Los Angeles for a franchise zone award to collect and handle solid waste. This withdrawal is made based on the understanding that United Pacific Waste may continue to collect and haul trash within the City of Los Angeles, subject to the franchise zone award program to be implemented by the City of Los Angeles.

Sincerely

Rouben Kandilian,

Chairman of the Board